
Thank you to all our beautiful mothers and families who attended 

The Acadian’s Mother’s Day brunch. “A mother is like a flower; 

each one beautiful and unique.”  

June 2022 

 

 



 

 

Birthdays  and  
Anniversaries 

 

Resident Birthdays 

Gene F.     6/25 

 

Resident Anniversaries 

Gloria S.    6/28, 2 years 

Myrtle V.    6/29, 4 years 

  

Employee Birthdays: 

Amanda Meyer    6/3 

Trina Joseph     6/27 

 

Employee Anniversaries: 

Trina Joseph     6/20, 1 year 

 

Mr. Francis Miles  Carlee Rutherford  



 
Fun Fact: Cinco de Mayo commemorates the Mexican 

army’s victory over France at the Battle of Puebla in 1862. 

After the Mexican Civil War in 1915, many Mexican people 

came to the United States and settled in the southern states. 

When they came to America, they brought with them their 

customs, traditions, and holidays—including Cinco de Mayo.  

Did you know that creating art can relieve stress, encourage creative 

thinking, and strengthen the brain’s ability to grow connections? Yes! This 

is why arts and crafts are so important at The Acadian. We’re having fun 

while improving our health… and an added bonus is having beautiful 3D 

paintings to decorate our rooms. 



 

• If you have any family or friends that would like to receive a monthly newsletter and calendar, please let us know. 

If you wish to view the newsletter and calendar online, please visit our website at www.acadianatsouthwind.com.  

• During inclement weather, Wal-Mart trips will be canceled.  

• The covered driveway is for picking up and dropping off only. Please DO NOT leave your vehicle unattended at 

any time. Emergency vehicles need access to this fire lane at all times. Thank you for your cooperation.  

• Any resident in need of transportation for doctor’s appointments, please give your information to the Activity 
Department a MINIMUM OF ONE WEEK before the appointment. Additional charges may apply with less than a 
one week notice.  

• The Acadian would like to remind guests that smoking is prohibited on the front porch and we ask that you please 

kindly discard cigarette butts in a safe manner and not on the ground. Thank you for your cooperation.  

 


